
  

 
 
         

    8th November 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Dance Club – Wednesday 3:20-4:15pm  
 
With the next dance show at The Stag Theatre fast approaching on Tuesday 25th March, dance club (Years 3-6) 
will be starting on our return to school in January on Wednesday 8th January.  
 
With a very tight timeline to choreograph a dance to be performance ready by the first performance date it is 
important that all pupils who commit to taking part attend regularly.  It will also finish at 4:15pm rather than 
4:00pm in order to give us maximum time.  We will be aiming to learn one dance by March and two for the 
summer Chance to Dance performance.    
 
By joining dance club you and your child are agreeing to take part in the dance club performances at The Stag 
Theatre on:  

- Tuesday 25th March 2024 - Sevenoaks Schools Love to Dance Performance – possibly 4:00pm 
performance only (or also first dance in the evening performance and then leave).  
- Sevenoaks Summer Festival – Chance to Dance Performance (Dates to be confirmed but probably 
Monday 30th June with a dress rehearsal on the morning of Sunday 29th June) Unfortunately I haven’t 
got any actual dates yet.  

Commitment is really important as dance club is very much a team club where everyone relies on each other.  
 
There is often quite a lot of paperwork which needs to be completed for dance performances and your help in 
returning this as quickly as possibly, once you receive it would be appreciated, as we then have to forward 
information to the organisers of each event.  
 
Please register and complete the form online at www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage to register your child for 
club by Friday 22nd November 2024.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss H. Fitch    Mrs G. Lovatt-Young 
PE Co-ordinator   Headteacher  
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